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Jayne Ackroyd

From: planning SBC
Subject: FW: 24/38719/FUL consultation

From: Margdoc <  
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 5:31 PM 
To: Vanessa Blake <vblake@staffordbc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: 24/38719/FUL consultation 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Dear Ms Blake,  
Thank you for asking Ramblers’ thoughts on this planning application. 
Fulford is at the hub of a network of footpaths, FP 3,12,13, 15,16, 26 and 27. All these paths run through or in the 
near vicinity of the planned works but are not clearly marked on the site plan. 
However the Landscape and Visual Impact Assessment states that there would be Major/ Moderate impact of this 
development on FP 15,16 and possibly FP12 which would not be reduced for 15yrs. 
I feel that in the absence of further detail regarding the screening and siting of the panels with relation to these 
paths then Ramblers would object to this blighting of the RoW network. 
Margaret Pritchard 
Ramblers 

Sent from the all-new AOL app for iOS 
 
On Tuesday, July 2, 2024, 10:07, Vanessa Blake <vblake@staffordbc.gov.uk> wrote: 

  

Application No: 24/38719/FUL 
Proposed 
Development 

Construction and operation of a solar farm with all associated works, 
equipment, necessary infrastructure and biodiversity net gains. 

Location Stallington Sprink, Stallington Road, Blythe Bridge, Stoke-On-Trent, 
Staffordshire 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

TOWN & COUNTRY PLANNING ACTS 

LOCAL GOVERNMENT PLANNING & LAND ACT 1980 

  

I refer to the above application and should be pleased to have your observations on 
the matter on or before 23 July 2024. 
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All documents can be viewed/downloaded via our Public Access website at 
www.staffordbc.gov.uk/planning-public-access- . The ‘Planning Public Access’ 
button on www.staffordbc.gov.uk/planning-public-access  will take you to the 
planning applications search. 

  

Kind regards,  

Vanessa 

  

Mobile number: 07800 619524 

Please note my working days are Tuesday to Friday 
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Information you supply to us via email will be dealt with in line with data protection legislation. We 
will use your information to enable us to fulfil our duties in relation to your enquiry. To that end, 
where the law allows, your information may be shared with relevant departments within the 
council, and with other authorities and organisations where required. Stafford Borough Council is 
the data controller for any personal information you provide. For more information on your data 
protection rights relating to the service to which your email relates, please visit 
www.staffordbc.gov.uk/PrivacyNotice 
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This message has been checked by Libraesva ESG and is found to be clean. 
Submit it as bad/spam 
Blocklist sender  


